
 

                                       COLORADO MILLING COMPANY, LLC   

                                                                P.O. Box 1523  

                                                        Longmont, Colorado 80502 

 

  

Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board                                                              June 5, 2019 

1313 Sherman Street – Room 215 

Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

 

RE:  Gold Hill Mill, Permit No. M-1994-117, Amendment Application  

 

Dear Board Members:  

At this time, pursuant to Rule 1.4.1(9) of the Rules and Regulations of the Colorado Mined Land 

Reclamation Board, the Colorado Milling Company, LLC is requesting an extension of the review 

time and decision date for its Application for an Amendment to the Gold Hill Mill Limited Impact 

110 (2) Permit No. M-1994-117, to formally add the previously permitted Left Hand Creek Pump 

Station, Gold Hill Mill Pipeline, and the Times Mine adit portal to the affected land boundary of 

the Gold Hill Mill Permit. This will allow the Colorado Milling Company’s consultants additional 

time to properly address the new adequacy review items contained in the DRMS’s Fourth 

Adequacy Review Letter dated May 21, 2019.  

 

The Colorado Milling Company, LLC’s representatives and consultants have been working to 

address the DRMS’s Fourth Adequacy Review questions and believes they can all be answered 

before the Mined Land Reclamation Board’s next hearing on June 26, 2019. However, in order to 

deal with the possibility that there will be more adequacy review items received before the Mined 

Land Reclamation Board’s next hearing, the Colorado Milling Company, LLC is now requesting 

an additional thirty days to address any new adequacy review questions that may arise during the 

next twenty days.    

 

Thank you for considering this request for an extension of the decision date for this Application 

for an Amendment to the Gold Hill Mill’s Limited Impact Permit. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mark A. Steen 

Colorado Milling Company, LLC              

   

 

cc. Michael Cunningham, Amy Eschberger 



Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
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